
Michael School News- 11.12.17

Work Hard, Aim High, Have Fun! 

Christmas Fair- Friday 15th December


Dear parents/ carers,

	 

	 Welcome to one of the busiest weeks of the year! As you know, our Nativi-tea 
cafe will be opening tomorrow afternoon from 1.15 until 5.00pm each day and from 
1.15 until 7.30pm on Friday as it will also be our Christmas Fair in the Sports Hall. 
Fuchsia class and I have ordered some delicious cakes etc for the cafe so we hope 
you will all come and bring as many people as possible to help the children have a 
real-life opportunity to practise their maths skills and also raise funds for the School 
Council. 

	 Our Christmas Fair takes place on Friday from 6.00 pm until 8.00pm. The Year 
6 pupils have created some fantastic games to play and we will also have a range of 
other stalls for you to browse and do some shopping! Father Christmas as arranged 
to come and join us for the evening so your children will have the chance to visit his 
grotto and have their photo taken with him too. There will be lots of amazing raffle 
prizes including hampers. If you wish to buy hamper tickets during the Nativi-tea cafe 
this week then they will also be available. 

	 The Christmas Fair is one of our favourite events of the school year so we 
hope to see you all there! The Friends of Michael School Committee have been 
working hard to get things organised for the event so a big thank you to them for 
their support and for giving up their time to help our school raise money. We have 
lots of projects lined up which will help to improve Michael School for all. 

	 One final thing please…. we will need plenty of cakes for our Cake Stall at the 
Fair on Friday night so please can you send some cakes (homemade or shop-bought 
are both perfectly welcome!) in with the children on Friday. 


We are looking forward to seeing you all this week! 


Thank you for your continued support, 

K. Riley


* Don’t forget Dress Down Day on Friday 15th! Christmas theme…


New Governors

	 We have now received one nomination 
each for the posts of Teacher Governor and 
Parent Governor to join our Governing Body in 
January. I am delighted to say that our new 
Teacher Governor will be Miss Honner and our 
new Parent Governor will be Mrs Diane Kelly. 
We would like to welcome them both to our 
team of Governors and we are looking forward 
to working with them in all areas of school 
improvement. Thank you to Tracey Mooney and 
Mrs D who are the retiring Governors for all of 
your hard work and support. 


Christmas Parties next week…


	 This week your child will be bringing 
home a paper plate in preparation for the 
Christmas parties next week. Could you 
please fill the plate with your child’s 
favourite party food then bring the clearly 
labelled plate in to school on the day of 
your child’s party. They may also come to 
school dressed in their party clothes for the 
day! 

Tuesday 19th- Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

(Miss Honner will send further details)

Wednesday 20th- Years 3, 4, 5 and 6. 



